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(siû  Edwardsville Bulletin
To the Faculty and  S ta f f  o f  Southern Illinois U nivenity a t Edwardsville

Vol. 12, No. 25 
January 19, 1981

MEMO TO: The University Community
y J  ly/ 

FROM: Earl Lazerson ^

All of us share in the national elation and relief that fifty-two 
of our fellow citizens have regained their freedom.

For those members of the University community wishing to offer 
public witness on this occasion, a thanksgiving service has been scheduled 
at Noon on Wednesday, January 21, at the Religious Center.
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